
ASC Students and Kevin Uhler (Junior Fulbright Fellow at the ASC)  

at the election breakfast sponsored by the US Embassy. 

 

 

The event began at 5 A.M. and lasted through the morning. Attendees watched the results 

come in live; Embassy officials gave brief remarks. The US Embassy invited five ASC students 

to attend the event. Watch coverage of ASC students Election Night here. 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4WcxkymgQ8E&feature=youtu.be&t=8m22s

